STATE OF COLORADO

Bill Ritter, Jr., Governor James B. Martin, Executive Director

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 Phone (303) 692-2000 TDD Line (303) 691-7700 Located in Glendale, Colorado

Laboratory Services Division 8100 Lowry Blvd. Denver, Colorado 80230-6928 (303) 692-3090



http://www.cdphe.state.co.us

RACHEL BARKWORTH MEADOW MOUNTAIN WS PO BOX 354 ALLENSPARK, CO 80510

January 30, 2009

RE: Notice of Return to Compliance, (Microbiological Failure to Monitor), PWSID# CO0207504

Dear Public Water System Administrator/Operator:

The above named water system was previously notified that it was out of compliance with the microbiological monitoring requirements for **September**, **2008**. Since then, the Water Quality Control Division has received a copy of the sample results.

Therefore, the MEADOW MOUNTAIN WS is considered to be returned to compliance for this violation.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by e-mail at <u>cristin.jones@state.co.us</u>, or you can call me at (303) 692-3308 or (800) 886-7689 ext 3308.

Sincerely,

Cristin Jones

Drinking Water Rule Manager Water Quality Control Division

cc: Drinking Water File Section 6